CNC CHRONICLE 1982-83 #18 of 1983 May 13th

MON.

TUE.

President/Vice President - 9:00 am
Vice President/Deans - 1:00 pm

WED.

MAY 19

FRI MAY 20

SAT.
MAY 21
SLIN.

Commencement - 4:00 pm

Published weekly by the Vice President for Academic Affairs

4.2 1

OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Summer Schedule for the CNC Chronicle

The Chronicle will be published monthly instead of weekly during the summer months. The next issue to appear will be that of June 10, 1983.

-- Vice President for Academic Affairs

NEWS & GENERAL INFORMATION

Friends of Bill Parks

Members of the CNC Community who contributed to the William Parks Memorial Fund will be pleased to learn that Billy Parks will graduate with honors from The College of William and Mary on May 15. For those who wish to be remembered to him personally his address is:

2501 Tait Court Norfolk, VA 23509

-- Keith F. McLoughland

COMMITTEE INFORMATION & FACULTY BUSINESS

Faculty Advisory Committee

Report of the Student Affairs Subcommittee of the Board of Visitors Thursday, April 28, 1983.

The students reported that they have coordinated with the Vice President for Student Affairs to produce an up-dated version of the document containing the rights and responsibilities of students. It was also reported that Spring Fest was rained out.

Kathy Martin's term as President of the Student Association is drawing to an end, and all present congratulated her and fellow officers on their productive year in office.

The Vice President for Student Affairs reported some success in arranging an insurance (health and accident) program to be made available to CNC students.

The Director of Financial Aid reported on the current financial aid situation at CNC, and risked making some projections for next year.

The Registrar reported on the progress of the program to move to a microfilm base for maintaining and protecting student records. Eventually, a microfilm copy of the vital components of each student's record will be stored in Richmond.

-- Bill Winter